Louie Azzolini AR 3 g 91014

From: Mary Tapsell [tapsellm@inac.gc.ca]

Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2001 5:16PMF LTI T mmermmeso-
To: David Livingstone; lazzolini@mveirb.nt.ca

Cc: Marie Adams; Ranjit Soniassy; kweagle@internorth.com; coff@mveirb.nt.ca

Subject: Re: Reminder about Information Request Responses

Thank you for the reminder Louie we will contact staff to see if they have been able to respond to this request and let you
know by your deadline. As you are aware, some already very tight deadlines set by the board have made 1t difficult to get
responses to you in the time requested.

Mary Tapsell

Manager, Environment & Conservation

DIAND

PO Box 1500

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2R3 *

ph: 867-669-2680
fax: 867-669-2701

tapsellm@inac.gc.ca

>>>"Louie Azzolini" <lazzolini@mveirb.nt.ca> 24/01/01 5:07:41 PM >>>
The Review Board issued and IR to DIAND and the Land and Water Board.
Reminder that responses are due by January 26, 2001.

Sincerely,

Luciano Azzolini, Environmental Assessment Officer,
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board,
Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7

Phone (867) 873-9189; Fax 920-4761;

mveirb.nt.ca



